The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead
Getting the books The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead now is not type of inspiring means. You could not singlehandedly going next ebook amassing or library or borrowing from your connections to edit them. This is an no
question easy means to specifically get guide by on-line. This online notice The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead can
be one of the options to accompany you as soon as having further time.
It will not waste your time. acknowledge me, the e-book will certainly vent you other thing to read. Just invest
little mature to retrieve this on-line pronouncement The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead as without difficulty as
review them wherever you are now.

Signs and Cities Madhu Dubey 2007-11-01 Signs and Cities
is the first book to consider what it means to speak of
a postmodern moment in African-American literature.
Dubey argues that for African-American studies,
postmodernity best names a period, beginning in the
early 1970s, marked by acute disenchantment with the
promises of urban modernity and of print literacy. Dubey
shows how black novelists from the last three decades
have reconsidered the modern urban legacy and thus
articulated a distinctly African-American strain of
postmodernism. She argues that novelists such as Octavia
Butler, Samuel Delany, Toni Morrison, Gloria Naylor,
Ishmael Reed, Sapphire, and John Edgar Wideman probe the
disillusionment of urban modernity through repeated
recourse to tropes of the book and scenes of reading and
writing. Ultimately, she demonstrates that these writers
view the book with profound ambivalence, construing it
as an urban medium that cannot recapture the face-toface communities assumed by oral and folk forms of
expression.
The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead 2017-05-04
Verticality, architectural and social, is at the heart
of Colson Whitehead's first novel that takes place in an
unnamed high-rise city that combines twenty-firstcentury engineering feats with nineteenth-century porkbarrel politics. Elevators are the technological
expression of the vertical ideal, and Lila Mae Watson,
the city's first black female elevator inspector, is its
embattled token of upward mobility.When Number Eleven of
the newly completed Fanny Briggs Memorial Building goes
into deadly free-fall just hours after Lila Mae has
signed off on it, using the controversial 'Intuitionist'
method of ascertaining elevator safety, both
Intuitionists and Empiricists recognize the set-up, but
may be willing to let Lila Mae take the fall in an
election year. As Lila Mae strives to exonerate herself
in this urgent adventure full of government spies,
underworld hit men, and seductive double agents, behind
the action, always, is the Idea. Lila Mae's quest is
mysteriously entwined with existence of heretofore lost
writings by James Fulton, father of Intuitionism, a
giant of vertical thought. If she is able to find and
reveal his plan for the perfect, next-generation
elevator, the city as it now exists may instantly become
obsolescent.
Sag Harbor Colson Whitehead 2013-12-12 From the author
of the Man Booker longlisted The Underground Railroad
Benji spends most of the year as one of the only black
kids at an elite prep school in Manhattan, going to
roller disco bar mitzvahs, desperately trying to find
his place in the social hierarchy. Then he spends his
summers in the African-American community of Sag Harbor
on Long Island, and is just as confused. He's way behind
on the latest handshakes, baffled by new slang, and his
attempts to be cool and meet girls are constantly
thwarted by his extremely awkward inner geek, braces and
a badly cut Afro. It's the summer of 1985 and Benji is
determined that this is the summer when things will
change and he'll fit in. For starters, he'll be
reinvented as 'Ben'. When that doesn't catch on, it's
the-intuitionist-colson-whitehead

1/6

another summer of the perpetual mortification that is
teenage existence.
The Underground Railroad Colson Whitehead 2016-10-06 NOW
A MAJOR TV SERIES BY BARRY JENKINS (COMING MAY 2021)
WINNER OF THE PULITZER PRIZE FOR FICTION 2017 WINNER OF
THE ARTHUR C. CLARKE AWARD 2017 LONGLISTED FOR THE
BOOKER PRIZE 2017 NATIONAL BOOK AWARD WINNER 2016
'Whitehead is on a roll: the reviews have been sublime'
Guardian 'Luminous, furious, wildly inventive' Observer
'Hands down one of the best, if not the best, book I've
read this year' Stylist 'Dazzling' New York Review of
Books Praised by Barack Obama and an Oprah Book Club
Pick, The Underground Railroad by Colson Whitehead won
the National Book Award 2016 and the Pulitzer Prize for
Fiction 2017. Cora is a slave on a cotton plantation in
Georgia. All the slaves lead a hellish existence, but
Cora has it worse than most; she is an outcast even
among her fellow Africans and she is approaching
womanhood, where it is clear even greater pain awaits.
When Caesar, a slave recently arrived from Virginia,
tells her about the Underground Railroad, they take the
perilous decision to escape to the North. In Whitehead's
razor-sharp imagining of the antebellum South, the
Underground Railroad has assumed a physical form: a
dilapidated box car pulled along subterranean tracks by
a steam locomotive, picking up fugitives wherever it
can. Cora and Caesar's first stop is South Carolina, in
a city that initially seems like a haven. But its placid
surface masks an infernal scheme designed for its
unknowing black inhabitants. And even worse: Ridgeway,
the relentless slave catcher sent to find Cora, is close
on their heels. Forced to flee again, Cora embarks on a
harrowing flight, state by state, seeking true freedom.
At each stop on her journey, Cora encounters a different
world. As Whitehead brilliantly recreates the unique
terrors for black people in the pre-Civil War era, his
narrative seamlessly weaves the saga of America, from
the brutal importation of Africans to the unfulfilled
promises of the present day. The Underground Railroad is
at once the story of one woman's ferocious will to
escape the horrors of bondage and a shatteringly
powerful meditation on history.
The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead 2012-05-23 This debut
novel by the two time Pulitzer Prize-winning author of
The Underground Railroad and The Nickel Boys wowed
critics and readers everywhere and marked the debut of
an important American writer. Nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American
Read It is a time of calamity in a major metropolitan
city's Department of Elevator Inspectors, and Lila Mae
Watson, the first black female elevator inspector in the
history of the department, is at the center of it. There
are two warring factions within the department: the
Empiricists, who work by the book and dutifully check
for striations on the winch cable and such; and the
Intuitionists, who are simply able to enter the elevator
cab in question, meditate, and intuit any defects. Lila
Mae is an Intuitionist and, it just so happens, has the
highest accuracy rate in the entire department. But when
an elevator in a new city building goes into total
freefall on Lila Mae's watch, chaos ensues. It's an
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election year in the Elevator Guild, and the good-oldboy Empiricists would love nothing more than to assign
the blame to an Intuitionist. But Lila Mae is never
wrong. The sudden appearance of excerpts from the lost
notebooks of Intuitionism's founder, James Fulton, has
also caused quite a stir. The notebooks describe
Fulton's work on the "black box," a perfect elevator
that could reinvent the city as radically as the first
passenger elevator did when patented by Elisha Otis in
the nineteenth century. When Lila Mae goes underground
to investigate the crash, she becomes involved in the
search for the portions of the notebooks that are still
missing and uncovers a secret that will change her life
forever. Look for Colson Whitehead’s bestselling new
novel, Harlem Shuffle!
Zone One Colson Whitehead 2011-10-06 From the author of
the Man Booker longlisted The Underground Railroad A
pandemic has devastated the planet, sorting humanity
into two types: the uninfected and the infected, the
living and the living dead. The worst of the plague is
now past, and Manhattan is slowly being resettled. Armed
forces have successfully reclaimed the island south of
Canal Street – aka ‘Zone One’ and teams of civilian
volunteers are clearing out the remaining infected
‘stragglers’. Mark Spitz is a member of one of these
taskforces and over three surreal days he undertakes the
mundane mission of malfunctioning zombie removal, the
rigours of Post-Apocalyptic Stress Disorder, and
attempting to come to terms with a fallen world. But
then things start to go terribly wrong...
The Season: A Social History of the Debutante Kristen
Richardson 2019-11-19 A Smithsonian Best History Book of
2019 “Sparkling.” —Genevieve Valentine, NPR Kristen
Richardson traces the social seasons of debutantes on
both sides of the Atlantic, sharing their stories in
their own words, through diaries, letters, and
interviews conducted at contemporary balls. Richardson
takes the reader from Georgian England to colonial
Philadelphia, from the Antebellum South and Wharton’s
New York to the reimagined rituals of African American
communities. Originally conceived as a way to wed
daughters to suitable men, debutante rituals have
adapted and evolved as marriage and women’s lives have
changed. An inquiry into the ritual’s enduring cultural
significance, The Season also reveals the complex
emotional world of the girls at its center, whose every
move was scrutinized and judged, and on whose backs
family fortunes rested.
John Henry Days Colson Whitehead 2001 On assignment for
a travel Web site, J. Sutter, a young African-American
freelance journalist, heads for West Virginia to cover
the "John Henry Days" festival in honor of the new U.S.
postage stamp honoring John Henry and discovers the
real-life story of John Henry and its relevance to his
own life and times. By the author of The Intuitionist.
Reader's Guide available. Reprint. 50,000 first
printing.
Harlem Shuffle Colson Whitehead 2021-09-14 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER • From the two-time Pulitzer Prizewinning author of The Underground Railroad and The
Nickel Boys, this gloriously entertaining novel is
“fast-paced, keen-eyed and very funny ... about race,
power and the history of Harlem all disguised as a
thrill-ride crime novel" (San Francisco Chronicle). "Ray
Carney was only slightly bent when it came to being
crooked..." To his customers and neighbors on 125th
street, Carney is an upstanding salesman of reasonably
priced furniture, making a decent life for himself and
his family. He and his wife Elizabeth are expecting
their second child, and if her parents on Striver's Row
don't approve of him or their cramped apartment across
from the subway tracks, it's still home. Few people know
he descends from a line of uptown hoods and crooks, and
that his façade of normalcy has more than a few cracks
in it. Cracks that are getting bigger all the time. Cash
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is tight, especially with all those installment-plan
sofas, so if his cousin Freddie occasionally drops off
the odd ring or necklace, Ray doesn't ask where it comes
from. He knows a discreet jeweler downtown who doesn't
ask questions, either. Then Freddie falls in with a crew
who plan to rob the Hotel Theresa—the "Waldorf of
Harlem"—and volunteers Ray's services as the fence. The
heist doesn't go as planned; they rarely do. Now Ray has
a new clientele, one made up of shady cops, vicious
local gangsters, two-bit pornographers, and other
assorted Harlem lowlifes. Thus begins the internal
tussle between Ray the striver and Ray the crook. As Ray
navigates this double life, he begins to see who
actually pulls the strings in Harlem. Can Ray avoid
getting killed, save his cousin, and grab his share of
the big score, all while maintaining his reputation as
the go-to source for all your quality home furniture
needs? Harlem Shuffle's ingenious story plays out in a
beautifully recreated New York City of the early 1960s.
It's a family saga masquerading as a crime novel, a
hilarious morality play, a social novel about race and
power, and ultimately a love letter to Harlem. But
mostly, it's a joy to read, another dazzling novel from
the Pulitzer Prize and National Book Award-winning
Colson Whitehead.
Louse David Grand 1998 The valet and reluctant confidant
to a Howard Hughes-like tycoon, Herman Louse discovers
that his compulsive employer's carefully constructed
environment is threatened by a conspiracy that may end
in his freedom. A first novel.
Apex Hides the Hurt Colson Whitehead 2018-03-01 This New
York Times Notable Book from the #1 New York Times
bestselling author of The Underground Railroad is a
brisk, comic tour de force about identity, history, and
the adhesive bandage industry. The town of Winthrop has
decided it needs a new name. The resident software
millionaire wants to call it New Prospera; the mayor
wants to return to the original choice of the founding
black settlers; and the town's aristocracy sees no
reason to change the name at all. What they need, they
realize, is a nomenclature consultant. And, it turns
out, the consultant needs them. But in a culture
overwhelmed by marketing, the name is everything and our
hero's efforts may result in not just a new name for the
town but a new and subtler truth about it as well.
The Punch Escrow Tal M. Klein 2017-07-25 When he’s
accidentally duplicated while teleporting, Joel Byram
must outrun the most powerful corporation on the planet
and find a way back to his wife in a world that now has
two of him. Dubbed the “next Ready, Player One,” by
former Warner Brothers President Greg Silverman, and now
in film development at Lionsgate.
Bad Chemistry Paul Stephen Hudson 2020-08-12 Victor
Stanley is on a business trip to Japan. He is
demonstrating a remarkable new anti-counterfeiting
coating recently invented and proved by the English
advanced electro-chemical company NTI plc. NTI have a
close working relationship with the Japanese electronics
company Nonaka Industries where a joint venture is
likely to be established, his contact there is Kenezo
Nonaka, son of the owner. Lee Doo-hwan is a Korean
working out of Singapore with fingers in many shady
activities but also legitimate businesses one of which
is in electronics, amongst his employees is the
beautiful Veronica Tan who’s fathers business he had
effectively stolen some years back leading to Mr Tan’s
heart attack and death. Veronica was waiting for her
revenge.
The Colossus of New York Colson Whitehead 2018-02-01 In
a dazzlingly original work of non-fiction, the PulitzerPrize winning author of The Underground Railroad
recreates the exuberance, the chaos, the promise, and
the heartbreak of New York. Here is a literary love song
that will entrance anyone who has lived in - or spent
time - in the greatest of American cities. A masterful
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evocation of the city that never sleeps, The Colossus of
New York captures the city's inner and outer landscapes
in a series of vignettes, meditations, and personal
memories. Colson Whitehead conveys with almost uncanny
immediacy the feelings and thoughts of longtime
residents and of newcomers who dream of making it their
home; of those who have conquered its challenges; and of
those who struggle against its cruelties. Whitehead's
style is as multilayered and multifarious as New York
itself: Switching from third person, to first person, to
second person, he weaves individual voices into a jazzy
musical composition that perfectly reflects the way we
experience the city. There is a funny, knowing riff on
what it feels like to arrive in New York for the first
time; a lyrical meditation on how the city is
transformed by an unexpected rain shower; and a wry look
at the ferocious battle that is commuting. The plaintive
notes of the lonely and dispossessed resound in one
passage, while another captures those magical moments
when the city seems to be talking directly to you,
inviting you to become one with its rhythms. The
Colossus of New York is a remarkable portrait of life in
the big city. Ambitious in scope, gemlike in its
details, it is at once an unparalleled tribute to New
York and the ideal introduction to one of the most
exciting writers working today.
The Noble Hustle Colson Whitehead 2015-03-03 From the
two-time Pulitzer Prize-winning author of The
Underground Railroad and The Nickel Boys • “Whitehead
proves a brilliant sociologist of the poker world.” —The
Boston Globe In 2011, Grantland magazine gave
bestselling novelist Colson Whitehead $10,000 to play at
the World Series of Poker in Las Vegas. It was the
assignment of a lifetime, except for one hitch—he’d
never played in a casino tournament before. With just
six weeks to train, our humble narrator took the
Greyhound to Atlantic City to learn the ways of highstakes Texas Hold’em. Poker culture, he discovered, is
marked by joy, heartbreak, and grizzled veterans playing
against teenage hotshots weaned on Internet gambling.
Not to mention the not-to-be overlooked issue of
coordinating Port Authority bus schedules with your
kid’s drop-off and pickup at school. Finally arriving in
Vegas for the multimillion-dollar tournament, Whitehead
brilliantly details his progress, both literal and
existential, through the event’s antes and turns,
through its gritty moments of calculation, hope, and
spectacle. Entertaining, ironic, and strangely profound,
this epic search for meaning at the World Series of
Poker is a sure bet. Look for Colson Whitehead’s
bestselling new novel, Harlem Shuffle!
Colson Whitehead Kimberly Fain 2015-05-07 From his first
novel, The Intuitionist, in 1999, Colson Whitehead has
produced fiction that brilliantly blurs genre and
cultural lines to demonstrate the universal angst and
integral bonds shared by all Americans. By neglecting to
mention a character’s racial heritage, Whitehead
challenges the cultural assumptions of his readers. His
African American protagonists are well educated and
upwardly mobile and thus lack some of the social angst
that is imposed by racial stratification. Despite the
critical acclaim and literary awards Whitehead has
received, there have been few in-depth examinations of
his work. In Colson Whitehead: The Postracial Voice of
Contemporary Literature, Kimberly Fain explores the work
of this literary trailblazer, discussing how his novels
reconstruct the American identity to be inclusive rather
than exclusive and thus broaden the scope of who is
considered an American. Whitehead attempts this feat by
including African Americans among the class of people
who may achieve the American Dream, assuming they are
educated and economically mobile. While the conflicts
faced by his characters are symptoms of the universal
human condition, they assimilate at the expense of
cultural alienation and emotional emptiness. In addition
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to The Intuitionist, Fain also examines John Henry Days,
Apex Hides the Hurt, The Colossus of New York, Sag
Harbor, and Zone One, demonstrating how they bend genre
tropes and approach literary motifs from a postracial
perspective. Comparing the author to his African
American and American literary forebears, as well as
examining his literary ambivalence between postblackness and postracialism, Colson Whitehead offers
readers a unique insight to one of the most important
authors of the twenty-first century. As such, this book
will be of interest to scholars of African American
literature, American literature, African American
studies, American studies, multicultural studies, gender
studies, and literary theory.
The Mezzanine Nicholson Baker 2010-07-13 A National Book
Critics Circle Award-winner elevates the ordinary events
that occur to a man on his lunch hour into “a constant
delight” of a novel (The Boston Globe). In this
startling, witty, and inexhaustibly inventive novel, New
York Times–bestselling author Nicholson Baker uses a
one-story escalator ride as the occasion for a dazzling
reappraisal of everyday objects and rituals. From the
humble milk carton to the act of tying one’s shoes, The
Mezzanine at once defamiliarizes the familiar world and
endows it with loopy and euphoric poetry. Baker’s
accounts of the ordinary become extraordinary through
his sharp storytelling and his unconventional,
conversational style. At first glance, The Mezzanine
appears to be a book about nothing. In reality, it is a
brilliant celebration of things, simultaneously
demonstrating the value of reflection and the importance
of everyday human experiences. “A very funny book . . .
Its 135 pages probably contain more insight into life as
we live it today than anything currently on the bestseller list.” —The New York Times “Captures the spirit
of American corporate life and invests it with a passion
and sympathy that is entirely unexpected.” —The Seattle
Times “Among the year’s best.” —The Boston Globe “Baker
writes with appealing charm . . . [He] clowns and shows
off . . . rambles and pounces hard; he says acute
things, extravagant things, terribly funny things.” —Los
Angeles Times Book Review “Wonderfully readable, in fact
gripping, with surprising bursts of recognition, humor
and wonder.” —The Washington Post Book World
All Quiet on the Orient Express Magnus Mills 1998-12-31
"All Quiet on the Orient Express gives us the story of
an itinerant odd-jobber - our narrator - watching the
dregs of the summer run out in a run-down campground in
England's Lake District, and waiting to set off for the
East."--BOOK JACKET. "When the owner of the campground
offers him a small painting job, our hero thinks it
would be rude to refuse. One job leads to another,
however, and then another, each stranger and more
inscrutable than the one before. Before long he is
hopelessly and hilariously enmeshed in the off-season
mysteries of a placid northern community, grappling with
dark forces beyond his power - some of which hang out at
the local pub."--BOOK JACKET.
Conversations with Colson Whitehead Derek C. Maus 2019
Collected interviews with the Pulitzer Prize-winning
author of The Underground Railroad and The Intuitionist
The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man James Weldon
Johnson 2021-01-26 A gifted musician’s decision to
navigate society as a white man causes an internal
debate about anti-blackness and the explicit nature of
intent versus impact. James Weldon Johnson presents a
distinct conflict driven by a person’s desires and
overwhelming fear. The Autobiography of an Ex-Colored
Man follows the story of an unnamed narrator and his
unique experience as a fair-skinned Black person. As a
child, he is initially unaware of his race, but his
mother soon clarifies their family’s ancestry. The young
man’s ability to pass for white allows him to negate the
harsh and discriminatory treatment most Black people
face. This leads to a series of events that
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significantly shape the way he views his place in
society. James Weldon Johnson delivers a captivating
tale of identity politics in the U.S. and abroad. The
main character is living a life of omission that
provides public gain at a personal cost. This story
maintains its relevance as a critical examination of
race in society. With an eye-catching new cover, and
professionally typeset manuscript, this edition of The
Autobiography of an Ex-Colored Man is both modern and
readable.
Conversations with Colson Whitehead Derek C. Maus
2019-03-12 Since the publication of his first novel, The
Intuitionist, in 1999, Colson Whitehead (b. 1969) has
been considered an important new voice in American
literature. His seven subsequent books have done little
to contradict that initial assessment, especially after
2016’s The Underground Railroad spent many weeks at the
top of bestseller lists and won numerous major literary
awards, including the Pulitzer Prize. Ranging from 2001
to 2016, the twenty-three interviews collected in
Conversations with Colson Whitehead reveal the workings
of one of America’s most idiosyncratic and most
successful literary minds. Through these interviews, it
is clear that none of this well-earned praise has gone
to his head. If anything, he still seems inclined to
present himself as an awkward misfit who writes about
such offbeat subject matter as rival groups of elevator
inspectors, the insufficiency of off-brand “fleshcolored” bandages, or a literalized alternate version of
the Underground Railroad. Whitehead speaks at length
about matters related to his craft, including his varied
literary and nonliterary influences, the particular
methods of researching and writing that have proved
valuable to telling his stories, and the ways in which
he has managed the rollercoaster life of a professional
writer. He also opens up about popular culture,
particularly the unconventional blend of music, genre
fiction, B movies, and comic books that he gleefully
identifies as a passion that has persisted for him since
his childhood.
The Intuitionist Colson Whitehead 2000-01-04 This debut
novel by the two time Pulitzer Prize-winning author of
The Underground Railroad and The Nickel Boys wowed
critics and readers everywhere and marked the debut of
an important American writer. Nominated as one of
America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American
Read It is a time of calamity in a major metropolitan
city's Department of Elevator Inspectors, and Lila Mae
Watson, the first black female elevator inspector in the
history of the department, is at the center of it. There
are two warring factions within the department: the
Empiricists, who work by the book and dutifully check
for striations on the winch cable and such; and the
Intuitionists, who are simply able to enter the elevator
cab in question, meditate, and intuit any defects. Lila
Mae is an Intuitionist and, it just so happens, has the
highest accuracy rate in the entire department. But when
an elevator in a new city building goes into total
freefall on Lila Mae's watch, chaos ensues. It's an
election year in the Elevator Guild, and the good-oldboy Empiricists would love nothing more than to assign
the blame to an Intuitionist. But Lila Mae is never
wrong. The sudden appearance of excerpts from the lost
notebooks of Intuitionism's founder, James Fulton, has
also caused quite a stir. The notebooks describe
Fulton's work on the "black box," a perfect elevator
that could reinvent the city as radically as the first
passenger elevator did when patented by Elisha Otis in
the nineteenth century. When Lila Mae goes underground
to investigate the crash, she becomes involved in the
search for the portions of the notebooks that are still
missing and uncovers a secret that will change her life
forever. Look for Colson Whitehead’s bestselling new
novel, Harlem Shuffle!
Electric Literature Michael Cunningham 2009 A literary
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anthology featuring writing by: Michael Cunningham Jim
Shepard T. Cooper Lydia Millet Diana Wagman
John Henry Days Colson Whitehead 2009-06-03 From the
two-time Pulitzer Prize-winning author of The
Underground Railroad and The Nickel Boys Colson
Whitehead’s triumphant novel is on one level a
multifaceted retelling of the story of John Henry, the
black steel-driver who died outracing a machine designed
to replace him. On another level it’s the story of a
disaffected, middle-aged black journalist on a mission
to set a record for junketeering who attends the annual
John Henry Days festival. It is also a high-velocity
thrill ride through the tunnel where American legend
gives way to American pop culture, replete with p. r.
flacks, stamp collectors, blues men , and turn-of-thecentury song pluggers. John Henry Days is an acrobatic,
intellectually dazzling, and laugh-out-loud funny book
that will be read and talked about for years to come.
Look for Colson Whitehead’s bestselling new novel,
Harlem Shuffle!
New Essays on the African American Novel Lovalerie King
2008-05-15 This collection contributes to and advances
scholarly discussions about the African American novel
as a literary form. Essays respond to the general
question, what has been the impact of the African
American vernacular tradition—from the spirituals,
blues, gospel, and jazz to hip hop—on the structure and
style of the modern African American novel?
Understanding Colson Whitehead Derek C. Maus 2021-04-07
An inviting point of entrance into the truth seeking,
genre defying novels of the award-winning author In 2020
Colson Whitehead became the youngest recipient of the
Library of Congress Prize for American Fiction. Although
Whitehead's widely divergent books complicate
overarching categorization, Derek C. Maus argues that
they are linked by their skepticism toward the
ostensible wisdom inherited from past generations and
the various forms of "stories" that transmit it.
Whitehead, best known for his Pulitzer Prize winning
novel The Underground Railroad, bids readers to
accompany him on challenging, often open-ended literary
excursions designed to reexamine—and frequently
defy—accepted notions of truth. Understanding Colson
Whitehead unravels the parallel structures found within
Whitehead's books from his 1999 debut The Intuitionist
through 2019's The Nickel Boys, for which he won his
second Pulitzer Prize for Fiction. By first imitating
and then violating their conventions, Whitehead attempts
to transcend the limits of the formulas of the genres in
which he seems to write. Whitehead similarly tests
subject matter, again imitating and then satirizing
various forms of conventional wisdom as a means of
calling out unexamined, ignored, or malevolent aspects
of American culture. Although it is only one of many
subjects that Whitehead addresses, race is often central
to his work. It serves as a prime example of Whitehead's
attempt to prompt his readers into revisiting their
assumptions about meanings and values. By upending the
literary formulas of the detective novel, the heroic
folktale, the coming-of-age story, the zombie
apocalypse, the slave narrative, and historical fiction,
Whitehead reveals the flaws and shortcomings by which
Americans have defined themselves. In addition to
evoking such explicitly literary storytelling
traditions, Whitehead also directs attention toward
other interrelated historical and cultural processes
that influence how race, class, gender, education,
social status, and other categories of identity
determine what an individual supposedly can and cannot
do.
Bower Lodge Paul Pastor 2021-12-10 Bower Lodge journeys
inward to a wild landscape of joy, grief, and
transformation. By turns mournful, meditative,
incantatory, and rejoicing, this poetry collection's
fresh, potent images and unforgettable, musical language
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carves a map into that hidden, holy world that lies deep
at the core of our own.
Enlivenment Andreas Weber 2019-03-05 A new understanding
of the Anthropocene that is based on mutual
transformation with nature rather than control over
nature. We have been told that we are living in the
Anthropocene, a geological era shaped by humans rather
than by nature. In Enlivenment, German philosopher
Andreas Weber presents an alternative understanding of
our relationship with nature, arguing not that humans
control nature but that humans and nature exist in a
commons of mutual transformation. There is no
nature–human dualism, he contends, because the
fundamental dimension of existence is shared in what he
calls "aliveness." All subjectivity is
intersubjectivity. Self is self-through-other. Seeing
all beings in a common household of matter, desire, and
imagination, an economy of metabolic and economic
transformation, is “enlivenment.” This perspective
allows us to move beyond Enlightenment-style thinking
that strips material reality of any subjectivity. To
take this step, Weber argues, we need to supplant the
concept of techné with the concept of poiesis as the
element that brings forth reality. In a world not
divided into things and ideas, culture and nature,
reality arises from the creation of relationships and
continuous fertile transformations; any thinking in
terms of relationships comes about as a poetics. The
self is always a function of the whole; the whole is
equally a function of the individual. Only this
integrated freedom allows humanity to reconcile with the
natural world. This first English edition of Enlivenment
has been expanded and updated from the German edition.
Injection Burn Jason M. Hough 2017-05-30 Part one of a
thrilling action-adventure sci-fi duology featuring
indomitable characters, incredible worlds, and plenty of
rip-roaring action and thrills! Rescue operation - or
suicide mission? Skyler Luiken and his ragtag crew of
scavengers, scientists, and brawlers have a new mission:
a long journey to a distant planet where a race of
benevolent aliens are held captive behind a cloud of
destructive ships known as the Swarm Blockade. No human
ships have ever made it past this impenetrable wall, and
Skyler knows not what to anticipate when they reach
their destination. Safe to say that the last thing he
expects to find there is a second human ship led by the
tough-as-nails Captain Gloria Tsandi. These two crews and their respective captains - initially clash, but
they will have to learn to work together when their
mutual foe closes in around them and begins the outright
destruction of their vessels - along with any hope of a
return to Earth.
Electric Literature Colson Whitehead 2009-10 5 Great
Stories That Grab You. Colson Whitehead charts the rise
to fame of a truth-telling comedian. Stephen Oâ€™Connor
transports us to a cabin in the woods, where a young
woman becomes increasingly convinced sheâ€™s not alone.
Lydia Davisâ€™ narrator acutely details the behavior of
three cows who live in a pasture just across the road.
Plus inspiring work by Pasha Malla and Marisa Silver.
The Nickel Boys Colson Whitehead 2020 Tallahassee,
Florida, 1960s: Brought up by his loving, strict and
clear-sighted grandmother, Elwood Curtis is about to
enroll at the local black college. But one innocent
mistake is enough to destroy his future, and so Elwood
arrives instead at the Nickel Academy, which claims to
provide training for its inmates to become "honorable
and honest men". In reality, the Nickel Academy is a
chamber of horrors, where abuse is rife. Stunned to find
himself in this vicious environment, Elwood attempts to
live by Dr. Martin Luther King's assertion, "Throw us in
jail and we will still love you." But his new friend
Turner believes the only way to survive is to emulate
the cruelty of their oppressors. The tension between
Elwood's idealism and Turner's skepticism leads to a
the-intuitionist-colson-whitehead
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decision that will have decades-long repercussions...
Brave Dames and Wimpettes Susan Isaacs 1999 Explores the
influence of feminism on today's actresses and female
authors, showing how it appears and disappears in the
least likely places
Hatchet Jobs Dale Peck 2005 Rife with textual analysis,
historical context, and insights about the power of
fiction, Peck hacks away literature's deadwood to
discover the vital heart of the contemporary novel.
New Suns: Original Speculative Fiction by People of
Color Silvia Moreno-Garcia 2019-03-12 “There’s nothing
new under the sun, but there are new suns,” proclaimed
Octavia E. Butler. New Suns: Original Speculative
Fiction by People of Color showcases emerging and
seasoned writers of many races telling stories filled
with shocking delights, powerful visions of the familiar
made strange. Between this book’s covers burn tales of
science fiction, fantasy, horror, and their indefinable
overlappings. These are authors aware of our many
possible pasts and futures, authors freed of stereotypes
and clichés, ready to dazzle you with their daring
genius. Unexpected brilliance shines forth from every
page. Includes stories by Kathleen Alcala, Minsoo Kang,
Anil Menon, Silvia Moreno-Garcia, Alex Jennings, Alberto
Yanez, Steven Barnes, Jaymee Goh, Karin Lowachee, E.
Lily Yu, Andrea Hairston, Tobias Buckell, Hiromi Goto,
Rebecca Roanhorse, Indrapramit Das, Chinelo Onwualu and
Darcie Little Badger.
Rosewater Tade Thompson 2017-11-14 ***Winner of the
Arthur C. Clarke Award 2019*** Winner of the inaugural
Nommo Award for Best Novel, Africa's first award for
speculative fiction Shortlisted for the Kitschie Award
for Best Novel 2019 John W. Campbell Award finalist for
Best Science Fiction Novel 'A magnificent tour de force'
Adrian Tchaikovsky 'Smart. Gripping. Fabulous!' Ann
Leckie 'Mesmerising' M. R. Carey 'An astonishing book. I
wish I'd written it' Lauren Beukes Rosewater is a town
on the edge. A community formed around the edges of a
mysterious alien biodome, its residents comprise the
hopeful, the hungry and the helpless - people eager for
a glimpse inside the dome or a taste of its rumoured
healing powers. Kaaro is a government agent with a
criminal past. He has seen inside the biodome, and
doesn't care to again - but when something begins
killing off others like himself, Kaaro must defy his
masters to search for an answer, facing his dark history
and coming to a realisation about a horrifying future.
Rosewater is the start of a vibrant and compellingly
told trilogy by one of science fiction's most engaging
new voices - perfect for fans of N. K. Jemisin's The
Fifth Season, Ann Leckie's Ancillary Justice and Jeff
Vandermeer's Southern Reach trilogy.
Filter House Nisi Shawl 2008 Presents stories exploring
the themes of identity and belief, folklore, religious
magic, family and the search for the self.
The Restraint of Beasts Magnus Mills 2011-05-16 'Tam and
I took hold of Mr McCrindle and lowered him into the
hole, feet first. We decided to leave his cap on.'
Fencers Tam, Richie and their ever-exasperated English
foreman are forced to move from rural Scotland to
England for work. After a disastrous start involving a
botched fence and an accidental murder, the three move
to a damp caravan in Upper Bowland and soon find
themselves in direct competition with the sinister Hall
Brothers whose business enterprises seem to combine
fencing, butchering and sausage-making. The Restraint of
Beasts introduced readers to the now much-loved unique
voice of Magnus Mills and his surreally comic world.
The Underground Railroad Colson Whitehead 2018-01-30
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize and the National Book
Award, this #1 New York Times bestseller chronicles a
young slave's adventures as she makes a desperate bid
for freedom in the antebellum South. The basis for the
acclaimed original Amazon Prime Video series directed by
Barry Jenkins. Cora is a slave on a cotton plantation in
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Georgia. An outcast even among her fellow Africans, she
is on the cusp of womanhood—where greater pain awaits.
And so when Caesar, a slave who has recently arrived
from Virginia, urges her to join him on the Underground
Railroad, she seizes the opportunity and escapes with
him. In Colson Whitehead's ingenious conception, the
Underground Railroad is no mere metaphor: engineers and
conductors operate a secret network of actual tracks and
tunnels beneath the Southern soil. Cora embarks on a
harrowing flight from one state to the next,
encountering, like Gulliver, strange yet familiar
iterations of her own world at each stop. As Whitehead
brilliantly re-creates the terrors of the antebellum
era, he weaves in the saga of our nation, from the
brutal abduction of Africans to the unfulfilled promises
of the present day. The Underground Railroad is both the
gripping tale of one woman's will to escape the horrors
of bondage—and a powerful meditation on the history we
all share. Look for Colson Whitehead’s bestselling new
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novel, Harlem Shuffle!
The Elements of Fiction Writing Walter Mosley 2019-09-03
Following his essential writing guide, This Year You
Write Your Novel, award-winning author Walter Mosley
delivers an eloquent treatise on the craft of fiction
writing--part writing guide, part study of the mechanics
of the genre.
Literature and Culture of the Chicago Renaissance
Yoshinobu Hakutani 2019 The Chicago Renaissance has long
been considered a less important literary movement for
American modernism than the Harlem Renaissance. The
Chicago Renaissance had its origin around the turn of
the nineteenth century, from 1890 to 1910, gathered
momentum in the 30s, and paved the way for the
postmodern and postcolonial development in American
literature even since. Yoshinobu Hakutani aims to shed
light on this seldom studied, yet pivotal period, by
studying some of it's most influential works and
authors, from Theodore Dreiser in the late 1800's to
Richard Wright through the mid 1900's.
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